

May 19, 2022

Ms. Karen McAndrew Executive Director Care Camps 2981 Ford St Ext. PMB 179 Ogdensburg, NY 13699-3474

Dear Karen,

When Camp Boggy Creek opened its gates 25 years ago, children with life-limiting illnesses discovered a place where they could be a child and enjoy an incredible, fun and medically safe camp experience. That special feeling of belonging and inclusion still exists today...because of friends like you!

Thank you for Delivering Joy with your generous gift of \$32,500.00. A lifetime of friendships and memories are the special gifts that you have given. A Camper Mom recently shared the following:

"We are so grateful to Camp Boggy Creek for welcoming us with such care and enthusiasm. There were so many fun activities, but the egg dropping science experiment was one we will always remember with a laugh! Meeting other families facing similar issues reminded us we were not alone and the friendships were gifts that will always be with us. Thank you all!" Your donation also qualifies Care Camps as a renewed member of The Schwarzkopf Society for 2022. This level of support will provide hope to more children and families as we continue Delivering Joy for years to come.

You have helped make Camp Boggy Creek what it is today – thank you!

Warm regards,

Dr. Dan Jurman, DMin

President/Chief Executive Officer

This letter may serve as an official receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services were rendered in exchange for this gift.

This is amazing!

Thank you!